
 
 
Dear David,  
 
I appreciate that your staff visited with me today to evaluate my request to modify the work 
stations of 2 Call Center staff by possibly constructing dividers, walls or partitions between their 
areas.  
 
As I explained, these 2 employees sit next to each other in the front area of the department; 
there is no divider/wall between them. They are currently out on Covid quarantine and I would 
like to make it safer for them when they return to work next week.   
 
Thanks for your help. 
 
Julie  
 
 
Julie Parks 
Director, Tarrant County Human Services 
1200 Circle Drive, Suite 200 76119 
817.531.5641 
Jkparks@tarrantcounty.com 
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